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SUMMARY
Requires Legislative Assembly to provide translator and interpreter services free of charge in order
to facilitate witness participation in hearings or informal meetings with one or more members of
Legislative Assembly, as required by federal Americans with Disabilities Act, or in conjunction with
constituent outreach services. Requires that verbal or written request be made to Legislative
Administrator by specified date before translator and interpreter services will be provided. Requires
Legislative Administrator, upon request of member of Legislative Assembly, to provide translator or
interpreter services for specified types of written material.

Requires each Senator and Representative to develop language access plan for their offices to
address communication of critical legislative information to limited English proficiency constituents
and residents of their districts. Specifies factors each plan must take into account and methods
members may choose to implement plan.

Appropriates moneys to Legislative Administration Committee to fund translator and interpreter
services and language access plan development.

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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